
Additional information – for May 2021 Council meeting (Sunday 23rd May 2021) 
 
 
For council: 
 

Again as per last month the crime figures for the area are remaining low – 
hopefully this will continue moving forward into our busy summer period. 
Torpoint Neighbourhood Police Team carried out a week long speed 
awareness campaign at the top of Antony Road after receiving 
complaints.  This action has been welcomed with positive comments and 
hopefully will have some lasting affect to slow down the traffic.  Liaising with 
the local schools we will continue to monitor this. 
 
On behalf of Torpoint Police we would like to congratulate all newly elected 
councillors in the area. We will be making contact with new members of 
Cornwall Council to introduce the local policing team. 
 
Finally over the next few weeks the worlds eyes will be on our county for the 
G7 summit.  If you have any questions or concerns in relation to this please 
visit the Devon and Cornwall police website or follow the below link. 
 
https://g7.devon-cornwall.police.uk  
 
Many thanks 
Steve & Sid 
 

https://g7.devon-cornwall.police.uk/

